
Cristie Miele 
15069 Marquette Street 
Moorpark, California   93021 
 
 
Dear Committee on Personnel and Animal Welfare, 
 
 
Opposition to # 16-1357 : Please include this letter into public record, and it is to be included in any hearing, studies and or reports 
pertaining to this issue. 
 
 
I am an animal trainer for the film, television and advertising industry. Over the past 33 years, I have had the opportunity to raise, 
care for and train a variety of animals for many projects, some out of state, but most right here in the Los Angeles area. Many of the 
species being designated "exotic" in this proposed ban are popular script additions and I believe that this motion as it is currently 
written, will have a negative impact on the Los Angles entertainment industry. I strongly oppose this motion as it's vague language 
will be one more reason for runaway film production..... 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Cristie Miele 

 


